
  

 

 
Lethbridge Transit used a new system to print the time tables for the School Bus 

Route Maps this year and has identified a small issue in the map creation process 

and are working to fix the issue.  This issue does not occur in all maps and can be 

identified by a difference in the number of stops on the map portion compared to 

the number of stops on the corresponding time table.  As per the example below, 

please note the bus stop locations are correct. In some cases the stop number on the 

time tables does not match the map stop number.  All times noted on the time table 

are correct.  Lethbridge Transit thanks you for your patience as we work to correct 

the time tables. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Michelle Loxton, Specialized 

Transit Supervisor at 403-320-3828 or michelle.loxton@lethbridge.ca  
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